
From: Daniel Dominguez
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Notification of major release
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 10:27:54 AM

Mr. Bratcher,
 
This is to inform you that on December 15, 2020, Grand Banks Energy had a major release at the
Anderson Ranch Unit #14. Ryan Mann with the SLO contacted Andy Rickard at Grand Banks to notify
him of an active release. A vacuum truck was dispatched and the well shut in. Hungry Horse is
preparing the Initial C-141 for submittal through the Portal. 100 bbls of oil was released to the tank
battery containment and 97 bbls were recovered. There is an overspray area to the south of the tank
battery.
 
Thank you,
 
Daniel Dominguez
Sr. Project Manager
Hungry Horse, LLC
(mobile) 575-441-2504
ddominguez@hungry-horse.com
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